Town of Thompson’s Station
Design Review Commission
Minutes of the Meeting

September 6, 2017

Call to Order.

The meeting of the Design Review Commission of the Town of Thompson’s Station was called to
order at 4:02 p.m. on Wednesday, September 6, 2017 with the required quorum. Members and
staff in attendance were Commissioners Kim Peterson, Wanda Bradley, Steve Bennett, Darryl
Stevens and Town Planner Wendy Deats. Commissioner Huntly Gordon was unable to attend.

Consideration of Minutes.
The minutes of the April 5, 2017 meeting were previously submitted.

Commissioner Stevens moved for the approval of the April 5, 2017 minutes. The
motion was seconded and carried unanimously.

Unfinished Business:
None.
New Business.

1. Design review for the addition of an 1,800-square foot building for an expansion of an
existing automotive facility (Fast Lane Express Lube). (SP 2017-003; DR 2017-002).

Gerald Bucy was present to answer questions on behalf of the applicant.
1. After discussion, Commissioner Stevens made a motion to approve Design
review for the addition of an 1,800-square foot building for an expansion of an
existing automotive facility (Fast Lane Express Lube). (SP 2017-003; DR 2017-

002) as described without signage. The motion was seconded and carried
unanimously.

Adjourn,

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:11 p.m.
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